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Principal’s Message 
 

Semester 2 kicked off this week and we are quickly settling into the second half of the 2018-2019 
school year. 

 
Soon students in grade 9 through 12 will need to start selecting courses for their 2019-2020 school 
year.  Our guidance department will be visiting classrooms to discuss using MyBlueprint, an online 
software tool that students use to make these course selections.  An important part of this selection 
is pathway planning.  Students need to seriously consider what their future story looks like.  I ask 
parents to take the time to sit and discuss these plans with their child.  By discussing future goals, 

and the pathway plans required to reach those goals helps students determine their course options.  
It is my hope that these discussions with parents and guardians takes some of the anxiety out of 

making important decisions.  The courses our students select in the coming weeks will help deter-
mine what courses UCC run next year. 

 
The year continues to provide rich examples of student achievement, accomplishment and oppor-
tunity.  As I reviewed semester one report cards, I was impressed with the success of so many.  I 

am also acutely aware that there are students that still in need of supports to meet with greater aca-
demic success.  I visit classrooms and see students engaged in learning and actively participating 

with their peers and teachers. 
 

The extra-curricular events that I have had the opportunity to attend have been exciting and enter-
taining.  Volleyball, football, basketball, We Scare Hunger, school dances, the Christmas in Musko-
ka play, Pedagape Community Dinner and as recently school Grade 8 Day and Open House, I am 

always impressed with the many talents and gifts of our students. 
I’m certain that you as parents and guardians couldn’t be prouder of the academic and extracurricu-

lar success of your child.  I share that pride as I witness how your children represent themselves 
here at school and in the community. 

 
Thank you to our students for representing our school so well. 

 
Soon we will enter into the season of Lent, enjoy a week off on the March break and expect our 

grade 10 students to write the Ontario Secondary School Literacy Test.  Speaking from experience, 
the second semester passes very quickly.  I hope it is an excellent semester for all our students! 

 
 

 Lancer Loud!  Lancer Proud! 
 

Ray Power 

Principal 

             
 

http://www.st-clair.net/


 

A Message From Our Chaplain  

 
Ursuline College Chatham had the privilege of welcoming the noted Historian and 
Lecturer, Dr. Bryan Walls to speak to our students during Black History Month. He 
shared with us his ancestral story of how John Freeman Walls escaped slavery 
because of his courage, faith, and the actions of good people. Dr. Walls’ talk 
highlighted the importance of the Underground Railroad, not only in Canadian 
History, but also in today’s society. The Underground Railroad is a reminder that 
different nations of people have escaped slavery throughout history, and that our 
world continues to struggle with various forms of slavery in contemporary culture. 
Canadian Black History continues to be recognized at UCC with the help of a senior 
student, Amani Zantoko, who has organized many of our reflections and 
celebrations.  

Our 2019 Lenten Journey will begin on Wednesday, March 6th. Our school’s Dcn. 
Raymond Girard, along with Deacons from our Family of Parishes, will lead us in our 
Ash Wednesday Service. The schedule is as follows: period 2 (grade 10), period 3 
(grades 11/12), and period 4 (grade 9). Lastly, the Sacrament of Reconciliation will 
take place in the theater March 15th, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.   

Guidance News 
 
Course Selection 
 
The online process for choosing next year’s courses begins at the end of February.  Coun-
sellors will be visiting classrooms to present information on pathway planning through 
MyBluerpint.  Students should consider their course selections seriously to ensure they 
are meeting post-secondary programs and pathways goals.  
 
Volunteer Hours 
 
We will be hosting a Volunteer Fair on Tuesday, March 5, 2019.  Representatives from 
our local community partners will be here to provide opportunities for students to com-
plete their 40 Hours.  Details to follow. 
Don’t forget to Show Your Sheets!  You may submit any number of volunteer hours at 
any time by bringing your completed “Completion of Community Involvement Activi-
ties” sheets to Guidance.   
 
Graduation 
 
The Graduation Ceremony will be Thursday, June 27th, 2019 beginning at 7pm at the 
Capitol Theatre.  40 hours of Community Service and a School Withdrawal Form must 
be completed and submitted to Guidance in order to receive Grad tickets. 







National Theatre School Drama Festival 
(formerly known as SEARS Drama Festival) 

 
UCC presents 'Tracks' on Feb.26 @ the Capitol Theatre as part of the National 
Theatre School Drama Festival. Tickets available at cktickets.com.  

http://cktickets.com


    IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 February   8   1st Semester Report Cards Distributed 
 February 14   Dress Down Day 
 February 18   Family Day Holiday 
 February 22   Hot Dog Day  
 March 5   Volunteer Fair   
 March 6   Ash Wednesday Prayer Services   
 March 7   Dress Down Day    
 March 11-15  March Break 
 March 21   Hot Dog Day    
 March 27   OSSLT    
 April 4   Hot Dog Day 
 April 5   PD Day     
 April 10 - 13  In The Heights Musical 
 April 15   Spring Team Pictures  
 April 17   Stations Of The Cross 
 April 18   Dress Down Day 
 April 19   Good Friday 
 April 21   Easter Sunday 
 April 22   Easter Monday 
 April 25    Dress Drive 

  

UCC CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 

The next meeting of the Ursuline College Catholic School Advisory Council will be held on  
Tuesday, February 26, 2019 @ 6:00 p.m.  

 in the school library.   
 

New parents are always welcome. 
 

Meetings are held approximately 6 times a year and run from  
6:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

 This is an excellent way for parents to have direct input into the many decisions that affect the  
education of their children.   

 
Please contact Mr. Ray Power in the school office for further information. 




